
Stars of the Term 

Year 1 -               Well done  
 

Hana 
Jasper 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 8th April 2022 

Year 2 -               Well done 
 

Jessica 
Seth 

Year 3 -              Well done 
 

Phoebe 
Isaac T 

Year 4 -               Well done 
 

Juliette 
Freddie 

Year 5 -              Well done 
 

Oliver C 
Millie  

Year 6 -              Well done 

 

Oliver  
Imogen 

Reception -       Well done 
 

Brax 
Ava 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots  grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

 

Miss Bolam 
We would like to wish Miss 
Bolam our best wishes as 
she starts her maternity 

leave. 

Taylor Shaw Kitchen 
Easter Competition Winners 

Rec - Anthony Ferguson 
Year 1 - Toren Marks 
Year 2 - Nathan Baker 

Year 3 - Beth Poole 
Year 4 - Olivia Fuller 

Year 5 - Grace Trenholme 
Year 6 - Kate Welsh 

Thank you to all entrants they were all fabulous 
From Caroline 

Easter Holidays 
 

We would like to wish  

everyone a wonderful and safe 

Easter Holiday. We re-open 

on Monday 25th April. 

Thank you to everyone who 

was able to join us at St Mary’s 

Church, for our Easter 

Service. 

Lentern Market 

We raised an amazing £ 500.00 at our Lentern  
Market for The Ankoma Project in Ghana.  

Thank you to everyone for attending and as always your  
fantastic support!  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 

 

 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

  

THANK YOU 

We would like to say a  
massive thank you to Tesco 

for  kindly donating so 
many lovely Easter eggs to 

school. 


